2/16/22, 10:59 AM City of Salida Mail - Front Porch addition variance

City OF AP
Sm ID Gianfranco Palumbo <franco.palumbo@cityofsalida.com>

Front Porch addition variance

Barry Blocker <blockerbarry@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 7:11 PM
To: franco.palumbo@cityofsalida.com
Cc: Ted Bohn <bohnti@msn.com>

Hello Franco,

My name is Barry Blocker. My wife and | own the house at 625 W Sackett next door to Ted and Kathleen Bohn. We have
reviewed the plans for the front porch addition proposed by the Bohn's. We have no concerns or issues with this addition
as proposed. The improvements that they are making to this property benefits our neighborhood and our property values.
We support this effort. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.

Barry Blocker
719-629-8167
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Variances Request 623 W. Sackett Ave

ron liebl <rliebl06@hotmail.com> Tue, Feb 15, 2022 at 12:34 PM
To: "franco.palumbo@cityofsalida.com" <franco.palumbo@cityofsalida.com>

As owner of properties at 617, 628 and 636 W Sackett Ave | have no objection to the variances as detailed in notice of
hearing. | suggest approval as it enhance the appearance of property and subsequently of the neighborhood. Thanks Ron
Liebl
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